
RAYMOND BOARD OF SELECTMEN
Public Hearing Notice

You are hereby notified that the Raymond Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public Hearing at
the Raymond Broadcast Studio, 423 Webbs Mills Road (Modular Building) on Wednesday, 
February 11,  2014 at 7:00 p.m. to allow for public comment on the following project:

Tenny River Corridor Protection Project, Phase 1
Map 009, Lots 006 & 006C (River Road)
Possible Warrant Article to allocate $15,000 of Open Space Funds toward a land 

purchase by Boy Scouts of America (BSA) with a conservation easement to Loon Echo 
Land Trust (LELT) on River Road associated with Tenny River Corridor Protection 
Project Phase 1 supported by Raymond Conservation Commission (RCC). 

Information regarding this project is available online (www.raymondmaine.org) or by visiting the 
Town Office during regular business hours. The Public Hearing can be streamed live online from 
the Town's website, www.raymondmaine.org and correspondence regarding the project can be 
sent to Danielle Loring (danielle.loring@raymondmaine.org). Information received by 2:00pm on
February 6, 2014 will be included in the Selectmen's ePacket. 

Danielle E. Loring
Recording Secretary
207-655-4742 x 133
401 Webbs Mills Road
Raymond, Maine 04071
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